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This bill makes me so frustrated. My husband and I have spent our entire lives 

working hard, saving carefully, and eight years ago, finally found the place we wanted 

to put a home and raise our children. We got out of town because we wanted our kids 

to have a safe place to grow up, raise our own food, learn to care for the land, and 

have a free, peaceful place to call home. The legislation that is being proposed is a 

terrible overreach into our lives. The state does not and should not have the right to 

come onto our property, take control of our water source, and tell us we cannot use it 

as we see fit! I implore you, as an independent voter (I'm not affiliated with any 

political party!), do not do this. Water is such a basic need, and the cost we have 

already put into getting a reliable, clean, safe, LEGAL source of it for our home is not 

something we can afford to increase. I want to keep wells and septic systems 

affordable for future generations of Oregonians who have dreams for their families, 

just as I have for mine. Please vote NO on this bill!  


